
March 28th-April 1

Classroom News
Dates to 

Remember

Reminders:  

To Do:   

Homework:  Each night students will need to read for 15 
minutes and complete a math page for homework.

Reading & Writing:  Comparing and Contrasting Fairy Tales
 
Math:  Measuring in Customary Units- (cm, in, ft)

Science:  Animal Food Chains

Handwriting:  Beginning Capital Letters A, O, D, C

Parent Connection

Second grade is the only year students will learn cursive, 
so it is very important that students practice at home!

March 31st- Fireflies Reading 
Challenge Ends

April 1st- Healthy Heart 
Challenge Ends

April 11-15- Spring Break

April 18- No School

● The Fireflies Reading Program ends on Thursday, March 31st. 
Students must track their reading on the green sheet that was 
sent home in Signed Paper Folders last week. If your child 
participates, they will receive a free ticket to the Fireflies game on 
Saturday, April 9th. See the green sheet for more information!

● Please make sure iPads are charged nightly! We are noticing more 
and more students not coming to school with their ipads charged. 
They are needed to complete daily assignments in class.

Continue to look for 
weekly emails from the 

2nd grade teachers at the 
beginning of the week.  
There are many times 

that we include additional 
information in our email 
that is not stated on the 

newsletter.  
 


